
 

Superior Court of California 
County of San Bernardino 

 

NOTICE 
In observance of the 

Christmas and New Year’s Holidays, 

All Clerk’s Office locations & the Court Executive Office 
 

will close at 2:00 p.m. on  

Wednesday, December 24, 2014 
& 

Wednesday, December 31, 2014 

 

All court locations will also be closed 

Thursday, December 25, 2014 
& 

Thursday, January 1, 2015. 

 

Drop Boxes are available for all 
courthouse locations for filings. 

 
(12/01/2014) 


